
Our son Matt has been living with type 1 diabetes for 26 years.  He has done well in taking care of himself and is currently a 
diabetes researcher.  However his health  insurance takes a huge bite out of his check every month due to insulin and pump 
expenses he needs to keep his blood sugars in check.  Please support this bill for our son and so many other children
And adults in this state with diabetes !  


